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Dates for your diary  

Thursday 18th June, 16:00-18:00: ‘Back to the 
50s’  Click here to book! 

Thursday 25th June, 16:00-18:00: GCSE 
Photography Exhibit  

Monday 6th July: Access Work Placement 
Employability Workshop 

Wednesday 8th July, 19:00-20:30: WOSCARS 

Event 

Thursday 23rd July, 11:00-13:00: Family Fest @ 
WUTC 

Internship Success! 

We would like to congratulate the 
following students on securing 
fantastic internships and work 

placements: 
 

Keziya Sunny for securing an 
internship with Grainger PLC! 

 
Assaid Anwar for securing an 

internship with Access! 
 

To view our latest 

Newsletter and ‘What’s on 

WUTC!’ click on the images 

below... 

Congratulations 
 

The Watford UTC would like to 
congratulate Tom Lish for winning the 
Gold medal at the BJC National KATA 

Tournament on Sunday 1st March! Tom 
has also had more recent success as he 

won Silver at the Northern Home 
Counties Open on Sunday 7th June! It 

was his first ever ranking event and as a 
result he will seed at 8th in Britain! 

Attendance Policy  

At the WUTC we fully believe that a students’ 
attendance and punctuality every day is of vital 

importance to ensure they secure a good education 
and take advantage of all learning opportunities 

available to them. 

We also believe that making attendance and 
punctuality high profile, students will have the 

necessary skills for their future life and work place.  

All staff and Governors, as well as our employer and 
academic partners recognise that attendance is the 
key to achievement for students and that irregular 
attendance can lead to educational disadvantage. 

To that end please find attached the WUTC 
Attendance Policy recently updated and ratified by 

our Governing Body. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Emma 

Click here to view our Attendance Policy. 

Simon Armitage 

On Friday 15th May, we were 

visited by Simon Armitage, who 

performed a variety of his 

fantastic poems for us, as well as 

doing a Q&A session and a book 

signing session.  

Exam Stress 

This can be a challenging time for 

students and their families. 

Please be assured we are very 

much there for each and every 

one of our learning family 

members.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/register?orderid=430902720637&client_token=18fabb3844f643578596661a65ee3f74&eid=16961851354
http://www.watfordutc.org/Documents/Schools/1530/Newsletter Edition 3.pdf
https://twitter.com/TheWatfordUTC
https://www.facebook.com/watfordutc?fref=ts
http://www.watfordutc.org/DownloadFile.ashx?q=OEtKVHl1OUMvaXVTQUlNK2F6eXdLQT09-bzng+giuyMA=
http://www.watfordutc.org/Documents/Schools/1530/What's On WUTC - June 2015.pdf

